
 

[Translation1] 

April 3, 2025 

To whom it may concern: 

Name of Company: Makino Milling Machine Co., Ltd. 

Name of Representative: President, Director 

Shotaro Miyazaki  

(Securities Code: 6135 (the Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc.)) 

Inquiries: Executive Vice President, Director  

Executive Manager of Corporate Service Division  

Toshiyuki Nagano 

Tel: +81 46-284-1439 

 

Notice Regarding Receipt of Response to the “Letter of Inquiry”  

from the Company Union to Nidec Corporation 

 

As announced in the March 31, 2025 press release, “Letter of Inquiry from the 

Company Union to Nidec Corporation,” Makino Milling Machine’s (the “Company”) 

labor union (“Company Union”) sent a Letter of Inquiry addressed to Nidec Corporation 

(“Nidec”) dated the same date, prepared by the Company Union (“Letter of Inquiry”). 

The Company hereby announces that today, a response to the Letter of Inquiry 

(attached) has been received from Nidec. 

 

End

 
1  This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes. In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document 

and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 



 

 

[Translation2] 
April 3, 2025 

 
JAM Makino Labor Union  

 
Nidec Corporation 

Mitsuya Kishida, Representative Director and President 

 
Regarding the Letter of Inquiry Received from the Union 

 
We have received from JAM Makino Labor Union (the “Union”) the Letter of Inquiry 

dated March 31, 2025 (“Letter of Inquiry”). 
We continue to sincerely consider the Letter of Inquiry; however, please note that  

we answered some of these questions when we met with some of your directors on March 
4 of this year. Regarding your questions and concerns, we would like to have an 
opportunity for our management team to meet directly with the Union to explain. Please 
consider our request. 

 

 
End 

 

 
2  This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes. In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document 

and the Japanese original, the original shall prevail. 


